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RIAFC Annual Clam-Boil meeting 

 
The RIAFC will be holding its annual Clam-boil meeting on  

WEDNESDAY, April 24, 2024 
at the Bristol Fire Department headquarters building off Metacom Ave.  

4 Anawamscutt Dr 
Beginning at 6:30 p.m.  

 
Menu 

Clams, Potatoes, Sweet Potatoes, Onions, Sausages, Hot Dogs, Chourico, Fish 
Soda and Beer 

Donations are $40 per person  
(use the Donation link to pay, or pay at the door) 

 
A raffle will be held with proceeds benefiting the RIAFC Foundation. 

Members are asked to donate a bottle or gift for the raffle. 
 
 

If you are planning on attending please call or email Chief Susi by  
April 191h at the latest  

so that we can get a head count to the Bristol FD for them to plan accordingly.  
 

Commitments are very important so that we do not overbuy the very expensive food 
and supplies associated with the clam-boil. 

 
Chief Susi – 692-0795 or email at rifirechiefs@gmail.com 

 
 


